
From: Bohl, James
To: michael finn
Cc: Lee, Chris
Subject: Re: 1550 N. Prospect
Date: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 3:58:10 PM

Thanks.   Jb

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 15, 2017, at 11:12 AM, michael finn <finnacmi@hotmail.com> wrote:

I am writing to you today to voice my support for the proposed multi-
family project at the above referenced address. As a 35 year veteran of
commercial real estate lending in the  Wisconsin market I feel this project
represents the highest and best use of this site. The corresponding pick
up  in tax revenue will be a huge pick up for the city of  Milwaukee. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Mike  Finn 

Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone
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